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• Meeting started at 3:22 p.m.  
• Principal Antonelli facilitated the meeting. 
• Introduction of Council members and guests. 
• Meeting minutes from August 23, 2016 were approved by a motion from Taylor Hill and seconded 

by Justin S. 
• Lisa Lanier handed out updated copies of the Single Plan for Student Achievement with the 

evaluative measures added to column three.  The importance of benchmarks was explained to the 
students, and the Council members agreed the measures chosen will help determine the success 
and effectiveness of the actions within the Single Plan for Student Achievement. 

• The Council conducted an open discussion to select a Council member to serve as the secretary 
for the meetings.  Megan Szilagyi was unanimously nominated and accepted the role.  

• An update on Padres Unidos was provided by Lisa Lanier.  Ms. Lanier contacted Padres Unidos and 
left a message asking to discuss the possibility of their organization providing a workshop to 
parents of AU 110.  Megan Szilagyi is familiar with the services offered by Padres Unidos and 
provided the Council an overview of their organization.   

• Taylor Hill shared information about Homeboy Industries and proposed that the Council consider 
having this organization tour AU 110 schools sites and provide presentations for students and 
staff. 

• On behalf of Val Callet, Manager of the Title III English Learner program, Lisa Lanier explained the 
role of an English Language Advisory Group (ELAC) and explained how the Council serves a dual 
role as School Site Council and ELAC for AU 110. 

 

Next meeting will be Thursday, October 20, 2016 at 3:15 p.m. 

Meeting adjourned at 3:42 p.m.  

 


